TransBusselton

Bus Service Changes
Term 4 - Monday 11 October

From Term 4 TransBusselton services will undergo
changes as follows:

* New School Special 725 will begin operation,
running between Yalyalup and Busselton Primary

School

* School Special 740 will undergo minor time
changes

 Routes 815 and 817 will undergo time changes.
 Route 815 will operate two trips in the morning

* Our Lady of the Cape Primary School students
should catch the first trip departing ElImore Rd at
7.48am and Seymore Bvd at 8.00am

* The second 815 trip will depart Elmore Rd at
8.02am and Seymore Bvd at 8.15am this trip will
not service Our Lady of the Cape Primary School

 Route 815 departing Dunsborough Primary School
at 315pm will now deviate via Dunsborough Lakes

* There are no changes to the 815 departing
Our Lady of the Cape Primary School at 3.10pm

For Assistance:
InfoLine 13 62 13 (TIS: 13 14 50)
Hearing or speech impaired? Call via NRS 133 677
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